

Bennington Energy Committee

7 School Street, Unit 101 Bennington, New Hampshire 03442

PHONE 603-588-2189

FAX 603-588-8005

MEMBERS
Molly Eppig
Peter Eppig
Peter K Martel
David McKenzie

Meeting Minutes

January 8, 2014

Attendance:

Molly Eppig & Peter Eppig, Peter Martel, and David McKenzie (Chair).

Meeting called to order at 7:05pm

Motion was made and approved to move the meeting to the VFW

Meeting was reconvened at 7:15

We briefly discussed the last meeting to bring Peter M up-to-date: the NEGEF check has been received, the pump house meeting with Margaret went well, fire department efforts are yielding additional improvements.

Molly reported regarding the budget meeting, that the Water Comissioners are asking for money for energy related improvements as is the Fire Department. It was good to be able to see our work resulting in these actions. We are waiting for decisions on the pump house plan of action.

We discussed David Drasba and Margaret Dillon's work. David will draft a letter to let David and Margaret and the building committee know we (the Energy Committee) want to be sure Margaret's work is integrated well into David's work. The letter will be sent to the Building Committee, Selectmen, David and Margaret, Peter M will send David M contact addresses for David D and Margaret..

Peter M updated the committee regarding minor but significant weatherization improvements at the VFW and reported on the Conval regional energy effort, inviting any interested to step forward.

Peter M will get a draft of Ben's warrant article, and will share it. Molly will check with Dee about feasibility of getting it on this year for a warrant article.

The next meeting is Feb 5th at 7pm.

We adjourned at 8:05PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Peter K. Martel

Get David to do an LEWG updates